
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

This week we have been very busy practising our Summer Fair dance. The children have really impressed us with how 

quickly they have started to pick up the moves and how determined they are to learn it in time. On 

Thursday the children showed their dance to the rest of the school and also sat nicely whilst 

watching the rest of the school perform their dances. We are excited to show you tomorrow 

(Saturday 6th) at the Summer Fair, we will be performing at 12.45pm and would love to see the 

children dressed in sea colours (Blue, Green, White etc.) at 12.30pm to get ready to dance.  

  

The real highlight this week was our Sports Fun Morning!  We were so proud of the children and their 

fantastic determination and sportsmanship throughout the morning.  We hope that you all enjoyed 

watching the children demonstrate all of the fun challenges!  We would like to say a huge thank you to 

you all for your very kind donations of cakes and sponsorship money.  Your support has been fantastic 

and we really are truly grateful.   

 

This week the children have had lots of fun participating in Art Week. We have listened carefully to 

the importance of recycling and talked a lot about why we are making an Ecobrick. The children then 

carefully put the plastic inside their brick to help to contribute to the whole school project.  The 

ecobricks will be displayed at the Summer Fair for you all to see. We have also enjoyed completing a 

range of other art related activities. Well done Reception!  

 

Mrs Hall’s class now have two stick insects.  The children have named them ‘Cherry’ and ‘Sticky’ and are doing a fantastic job 

of looking after them by giving them fresh bramble and ivy leaves every day. 

 

 

 

Next week: 

 In Literacy we will be reading the story of ‘Sharing a Shell’ by Julia Donaldson 

 In Maths we will be consolidating  all of our learning from throughout the year 

 Our last ‘Show and Tell’ of the year will be for Blue and Green groups. 
 

Reminders: 

On Wednesday we will be going to Willows Farm on our school trip.  Thank you to everyone who has returned their permission slips, if you 

have not done so already please can we have these as soon as possible.   

 
 

At home: 

This week at home you could … 

 Be creative and  try making your own Ecobrick 
 

 

 

 

We hope you have a lovely weekend 

Mrs Dodds, Mrs Hall and all of the Reception Team. 

 

 

Reception News 

05.07.19 


